
 
Matters Outstanding from Previous Meetings 
 

 

Minute 
Number/Title 

Decision Update Action Completion 
Date 

23rd January 2013 

59 (d) Effective 
Governance (Role 
of the Local 
Authority) 

That a School Governance 
Working Group be 
established to consider a 
range of issues around the 
governance arrangements 
of the Local Authority in the 
future. 

Progress in implementing 
the recommendations of the 
School Governance 
Working Group would be 
reported to a future meeting 
of the Committee. 
 

Assistant 
Director: 
Education 

November 
2014 

19th March 2013 

71 Portfolio 
Holder Update 
and Children’s 
Champion Update 

That discussions continue 
with the RC Archdiocese of 
Southwark around the 
potential to establish a six 
form of entry Roman 
Catholic secondary school 
in the Borough 
 

Progress in discussions 
with the RC Archdiocese of 
Southwark would be 
reported to a future meeting 
of the Committee. 

Education 
Portfolio 
Holder 

November 
2014 

2nd July 2013 

4 Minutes of the 
Previous Meeting 
on 19th March 
2013 

That Members supported 
work to roll out a fully 
online admissions process 
for Primary applications in 
September 2013 and 
Secondary applications in 
September 2014. 
  

Progress in moving to a 
fully online schools 
admissions process would 
be reported to a future 
meeting of the Committee 

Assistant 
Director: 
Education 

Underway 
 

30th January 2014 

57 Education 
Programme 
2013/4 

That a further report 
providing an update on 
progress in strategies to 
target young people 
classified as being ‘Not in 
Education, Employment or 
Training’ be provided to 
Members of the Education 
PDS Committee. 

A further report would be 
reported  to a future 
meeting of the Committee 

Head of 
Bromley 
Youth 
Support 
Programme 

January 
2015 

2nd July 2014 

7a Update on 
Under Performing 
Schools 

That a further report 
providing an update on 
under performing schools 
be provided to the 
Members of the Education 
PDS Committee after the 
regional commissioner is in 
post. 

A further report would be 
reported  to a future 
meeting of the Committee 

Head of 
Schools, 
Early Years 
Commissio
ning and 
Quality 
Assurance 
Education 

January 
2015 


